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9 June 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Stour Valley Community School would like to offer your child the opportunity to 
participate in a Science trip detailed below:  
 
DESTINATION:                     Suez Recycling Centre 
DATE:                                    Thursday 29 June  
TRAVEL:                                Via minibus 
 
There is no cost for this trip. We will be departing SVCS at 8:45am and returning at 
approximately 2:45pm, in time to use their normal transport home. 
 
Students will need to bring a packed lunch and drinks (non-fizzy) for the day. School 
uniform is not required, however, due to the nature of the day’s activities, students 
should dress appropriately, please note that full length trousers with trainers or 
walking boots are required as a large part of the day will be standing, walking, and 
climbing steps. Students are advised not to wear shorts, shirts or dresses, sandals, 
flip flops, sliders, ballet pumps or heeled shoes. Please note that any student who is 
not suitably dressed will not be able to attend and will have to spend the day 
following their timetable in school.  
 
In order to attend, students will also be required to wear personal protection 
equipment, such as hearing protectors, helmets, high vis and eye protection to name 
a few items.  
 
We are expecting the usual high SVCS standards of behaviour leading up to and on 
this trip and any student who fails to meet these expectations risks being removed 
from the trip and will be dealt with in line with the school’s Behaviour Policy. 
 
Please email me direct to confirm consent if you wish your child to attend this trip: 
knorris@stourvalley.org 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Mrs Norris – Teacher of Science  
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